
Happy Retirement
Wishing a blissful retirement to Mrs. Paula Wilkes. We 
thank you for a magni�cent 13 years with Hunt Military 
Communities. May this next chapter of life bring you 
endless time to do the things you love. You more than 
deserve it. Your kindheartedness and cheerful 
demeanor will be missed! 

Freeze Warning Tips
It's that time of the year again so please see the following, we are asking that 
residents follow these tips to aid in the prevention of busted water pipes: 1. 
Open cabinets so that the warm air can reach pipes along exterior walls that 
are often exposed to the most extreme temperatures. 2. Remove all hoses 
from hose bibs. 3. Turn on faucets so that they drip. Dripping faucets can help 
prevent pipes from freezing up. 4. Keep heat on at least 60 even when not in 
home to maintain temperatures in house. Stay Warm!! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Our President’s Message

Happy New Year!  I hope the start 
of this year �nds you and your 
loved ones healthy and happy.  I 
wanted to take this time to thank 
all of you who participated in the 
collection of toys for the U.S. 
Marine Corps Reserve Toys for 
Tots program.  Twenty-six of our 

communities across the U.S. participated and collected 
thousands of toys for this program that brings holiday joy 
to more than seven million disadvantaged children each 
season. Hunt is proud to support this holiday tradition, 
and we’re grateful for your generosity.  As we enter the 
new year, we are partnering with the American Red Cross 
to help address the critically low blood supply levels.  If 
you are healthy, we encourage you to consider donating 
blood.  For those who have recovered from Coronavirus, 
donating your plasma can help up to 4 coronavirus 
patients in need. For other ways you can help, go to 
www.redcross.org. Watch for information on mobile blood 
donation locations in January and February within our 
communities. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

NEWS & STORIES
COLUMBUS INSIGHTSDEC

2020

COLUMBUS STAFF
Kessler Cowans - Community Director
Don McMillian - Maintenance Director
Tamara Taylor - Community Supervisor
Chris Burnett - Maintenance Supervisor
Suriah Hawkins - Leasing Specialist
Dallas Slatton - Maintenance Technician
Donny Henry - Maintenance Technician

Alan Reyes - Maintenance Technician
Herbert Petterson - Maintenance Technician
Nehemiah Tatum - Maintenance Technician 
Willie Bush - Quality & Control Specialist 
Vickie Richardson - Warehouse Technician
David Blackwell - Painter 

Contact Information
Phone: 662-434-8213 | Fax: 662-434-0079 

256 State Loop, Columbus, MS 39705


